
. - ._

ga atc 4o

.[f - k UNITED STATES.-o
g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

.

7,, - ;j F>ASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%,...../ )
;

JUN 2 61987 |
l

-

'Dr. Marvin Moss i

Office of the Chief |
of Nava1'Research

Department of the Navy
Arlington, Virginia 22217-5000

Dear Marvin:

Thanks very much for your note. Ed'Halman, Director, Division of I

Contracts, has talked with Joe Bolos, and several others of your procurement.

organization, and we think we understand how you conduct university

contracting. That is very helpful.

Sincerely,

-

.

Eric S. Beckjord, Director
- Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
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